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The December Quiz

The pH bar quiz is back! Come down to the bar on Thursday 1st

December at 6:00 pm in teams of up to six for a chance to win the 
rollover jackpot! Entry is £1 per person.

The jackpot went unclaimed at the last quiz so is now at a rollover of 

£78!

PhD students Rachel and Imogen will be hosting!

Come early to guarantee a table!

The pH bar will be reopening as usual from this Friday (18th). We had to close 
the bar for these last few weeks due to some break ins at the Ups Club. The 

RMH facilities and security team have worked very hard to increase the 
security of the Ups Club building so that we could reopen as soon as possible. 

There will be additional security measures that we all need to observe to 
ensure the building remains secure. You may have noticed the main front door 

to the club has had a bit of upgrade. This door is now card access only and 
currently the permissions to this door are extremely limited. We will be 

developing a system working alongside the RMH to be able to add access to 
the main door for those who want to use the bar and other Ups Club facilities 
very soon. However, in the meantime this means entry to the bar will be via 
the fire exit on the decking. You may use the main Ups club door as an exit 

from the bar/club but please do not let other people into the building this way 
or prop the door open for any reason. On days in which the bar is not open the 

building will be completely locked down at 8 pm. Please bear with us whilst 
we adapt to the new changes!



Volunteer of the Month

Whilst most other doors in the Ups Clubs failed during the 
recent vandalism incidents, the door to the bar itself held 
strong. Despite many kicks and attempts to enter the bar 
the pH bar door stayed solid and steadfast. By remaining 

resilient the bar and alcohol remained safe from the 
intruders. The door is truly an inspiration to us all, 

standing up for what is right in the face of adversity. 

Drink(s) of the Month

We will be doing several 2-4-1 deals on a number of beers as we look to 
streamline our beer selection. These deals will run all night long beyond 

happy hour – catch them before we run out! 

Puzzle

Solve the puzzle below and send the solution to phbar@icr.ac.uk to be in 
for a chance to win a drinks card worth £5 to spend at the bar!

If you would like to join our list of volunteers or the pH bar committee, 
please send an email to phbar@icr.ac.uk, or pop down to the bar and chat 

to any of us working behind the bar.

Our volunteer of the month is the pH bar door:

Last month’s winner was 
Anna Schlag!

Solve the final equation!- = 5

÷

= 24

6 = x)( - = ???

If you’re particularly passionate 
about us keeping a specific beer 
or have a drink you’d like us to 

stock – please let us know! 
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